
Sports Day Friday June 9th 

Hot Lunch Order Info and Parent BBQ 

 

 

Hello Parents! 

 

Pizza Hot Lunch 

Ray Shepherd’s annual Sports Day will be on Friday June 
9th. There will be an additional Pizza Hot Lunch provided 
that day. If you wish to order hot lunch for your child 
please login to rayshepherd.hotlunches.net to input your 
order. You can pay online via Paypal or print your receipt 
and attach a cheque which your child can hand in to their teacher or to the 
office.  

 

Parents’ BBQ 

In addition to hot lunch there will be a BBQ for the parents with hamburgers 
and hot dogs available for cash purchase between 11am – 1pm. Coffee and 
doughnuts will be available for purchase in the morning.  

 

We hope you all can join us to cheer on the kids for this super fun day full of 
school spirit! 

 

 

 


